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Dear Planning Inspectorate
I ask the Secretary of State for Transport to turn down the application for the new
road scheme at Stonehenge World Heritage Site.
He has asked for representations on a number of subjects including carbon
emissions.   Since the scheme was refused, the IPCC has published a new report
making it clear that it is even more urgent now to take action to reduce carbon
emissions.   According to the report, ‘Human-induced climate change is causing
dangerous and widespread disruption in nature and affecting billions of lives all
over the world, despite efforts to reduce the risks, with people and ecosystems
least able to cope being hardest hit’.   Any new Stonehenge road scheme would
increase carbon emissions.
I am also very concerned about the effect the road scheme would have on the
World Heritage Site.
Emma Tristram
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